
July 30, 2019 

Dear Provider, 

Effective September 1, 2019, Aetna Better Health of Illinois, for all lines of business, in accordance with 
Payment Policy for Robot-assisted Surgery #5000.08 will not require prior authorization in HCPCS code 
S2900 Surgical techniques requiring use of robotic surgical system (list separately in addition to code for 
primary procedure) before services are rendered. 

As always, don’t hesitate to contact your Aetna Better Health of Illinois Provider Relations 
Representative with any questions or comments. 

Thanks for all you do! 

Sincerely,  

Provider Services 
Aetna Better Health of Illinois 

Proprietary 
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